
From: Hnat, John J - DNR
To: Ken Ebbott
Cc: tschafer@wi.rr.com
Subject: RE: Shorewood Queensway Cleaners Update on Remediation WDNR BRRTS No. 02-41-552089
Date: Tuesday, March 24, 2020 7:23:00 AM

Ok Ken. Sounds good.
 

From: Ken Ebbott <ken.ebbott@sand-creek.com> 
Sent: Monday, March 23, 2020 7:59 AM
To: Hnat, John J - DNR <John.Hnat@wisconsin.gov>
Cc: Ken Ebbott <ken.ebbott@sand-creek.com>; tschafer@wi.rr.com
Subject: Shorewood Queensway Cleaners Update on Remediation WDNR BRRTS No. 02-41-552089
 
J -
 
Due to the unprecedented events related to the Corona virus, we will not be able to restart the
Shorewood environmental remediation project as planned in early April.  At this time, we don’t
know when the work will be able to proceed, but we expect at least a 30-day delay, and likely
longer.  We will provide at least a two-week notice once the work can be rescheduled. 
 
I have an email update that will be sent this week that describes the fall excavation activities. 
 
Stay healthy!
 
Ken
 
 
Regards,
Ken Ebbott, PG, CGWP
Senior Project Manager/Senior Geologist
Sand Creek Consultants, Inc.  |  W5877 Pheasant Lane  |  Plymouth, WI  53073
main 920.918.9024  |  fax 866.608.6473
www.sand-creek.com  | ken.ebbott@sand-creek.com 
Sand Creek Consultants, Inc. | Environmental and Geological Scientists and Engineers
Solutions in Green Site Remediation, Sustainability, and Phytoremediation since 1995
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